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Bake Sale for ‘Help the Heroes’ 

Friday 3rd March at Morning Break 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Bransgore Primary School, 

 

I would like to inform you about my Bake Sale for Help the Heroes.  

 

I believe that this is a very important charity to us because they help people recover 

from mental and physical illness. As they have risked their life for us, we want to give 

something back to them.  

 

The Bake Sale will take place on the top playground at morning break on Friday 3rd 

of March 2017.   

 

Years R, 1 and 2 are welcome to come and buy cakes too.   

 

Donations will be gratefully received for the cakes (minimum 20p) so if you are able to 

give your child some money on this day, that would be great. 

 

If you would like to donate some cakes to help us, I would be very grateful. 

 

I’m looking forward to raising lots of money for Help the Heroes. 

 

Thank you very much, 

 

Amelia Appleby   (Year 5) 

 


